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PDon Bird <don.bird@pitkinsheriff.com> Tue, May 6, 2014 at 4:43 PM
To: Jail <jail@pitkinsheriff.com>

Cc: Joe DiSalwo <joe.disalvo@pitkinsheriff.com>, Ron Ryan <ron.ryan@pitkinshernff.com>, Renzo T Scavazzon
<Renzo.T.Scavazzon@ice.dhs.govw>

Here are the new ground rules for our interaction with ICE.

In cases where we are aware of an inmate with an ICE hold whose
release is scheduled (a sentenced inmate) or fairly predictable (a
sentencing date) we will notify ICE by phone or email of the date and
time, hopefully with at least 24 hours notice. ( example- Sr. Garcia

is scheduled for sentencing in County Court at 1100 tomorrow morning).
Or ( Mr. Medina will be released from his Pitco sentence at 0800
tomorrow morning). There is no reason why ICE cannot take custody of
this person in our facility, provided that they are here to take the
custody.

When someone is arrested, deemed to be in the country illegally, and
an ICE hold is placed, that hold shall not impede that person's

ability to post bond. If bond is posted, we will notify ICE of that
person's next court date by fax or telephone. | believe ICE would
prefer a fax.

If someone with an ICE hold gets adjudicated unexpectedly, we need to
notify ICE immediately with that person's best local address upon

release.

Please make ewvery effort in this regard and extend all professional
courtesy to the ICE agents.

We still need to work out is who is going to take charge of these
notifications and | am open to discussion on what will be the most
functionally efficient.
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Sent from my iPad
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